External: RE: Stockport Council - Moving Traffic Offences enforcement powers consultation

Gareth Prkn — -]
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Cc @ Stephen

You forwarded this message on 2023 09:20.

Good Morning Jamie,

| have reviewed your bid on behalf of Chief Constable Watson, we do not see any issues with your bid and will inform the DfT as such when they seek confirmation that GMP has no objections.

Gareth

Gareth Parkin
Superintendent
Safer Transport Unit

From: Jamie Morris _
Sent: 26 April 2023 05:44

To: stephen Watson
Cc: Gareth Parkin
Subject: Stockport Council - Moving Traffic Offences enforcement powers consultation

P e S —

Caution: This email came from outside GMP. Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognise the sender's e-mail address and know the content is safe.
Dear Chief Constable Stephen Watson

Stockport Council is currently undertaking steps to work towards obtaining powers to enforce Moving Traffic Offences.

One of the requirements for obtaining these powers is consulting with the local Chief of Police.

The attached letter contains details on our bid, and we would welcome any comments.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please let us know

Kind regards,

Jamie Morris

Transportation Officer
Stockport Council



